
Attached is a scanned copy of the original contract containing the bond information you had
requested.  Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
Eric G. Powell, PE
Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
903-935-4489
City of Marshall
PO Box 698
Marshall, TX  75671
 
From: Larry Watts [mailto:watts.larry@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 11:47 AM
To: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>; Terrell Smith
<Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: Re: Downtown
 
Good Afternoon,
 
I'm writing in follow up to my previous email requesting a copy of the bond for the downtown
sidewalk project.  Is there someone else I should contact for a copy of this bond?
 
Thank You!
Larry Watts
(903) 930-2071
 
On Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 5:18 PM Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com> wrote:

Good Evening,
 
I hope all is well,  when you have a moment will you please forward a copy of the bond for
the downtown sidewalk project.
 
Thank You!
Larry Watts
(903) 930-2071

mailto:watts.larry@gmail.com

